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The school gates have opened up ... 
Teachers welcome back students with open arms



The tot lot is

buzzing with tiny

happy feet



The playground iskeeping very busy 



Let's see 
what is happening 
in the classrooms 

and beyond ...



Grade Pre Nursery



Grade 
Nursery



Grade 
Upper Nursery



Grade 1



Grade 2



Grade 3



Grade 4



Grade 5



How we feel...

"I love coming back to school
because I get to have my own
desk, rub the whiteboard and go
down for recess. I love the music
class"

" I love offline school
because I can go to the
ICT lab. I love having my
own desk."

"School is really more
fun"

" It is more interesting
and engaging. Online
was boring.

" It is so good to be
back in school. Online
is hard"

" I can be with my
friends for real"

" I can meet my friends
and teachers. I have
my own desk and a
new backpack"

 "I love coming to
school and meeting my
friends and teachers"

" I get to meet my
friends and teachers
everyday"

"It feels really good
and it is awesome to
be together again. We
are adjusting but it is
fun"



My dear Students and Parents,

March heralded the season of spring - a time for new life and hope, and
regeneration. We, at CIS, marked out this time, by being able to welcome back
our students and staff to regular classes in the physical space, post the worst
phases of the pandemic.

Once again, the school corridors reverberated with the happy sounds of children
talking, sharing, playing and learning. The classrooms were once more filled with
bright smiling faces, eager to begin the lessons for the day. The pandemic has
proved that schools are such an integral part of every child's life and there can be
no worthy substitute for it. The images of class activities in the above pages
highlight the times we have spent in the classrooms in March and April, joyous in
our return to school!

The days have flown by since we resumed school in the physical space and
renewed our vigour and enthusiasm to continue to give our best to help every
child get all the opportunities they deserve to grow.

Wishing you all a safe and happy time ahead at CIS,

From the Principal's Desk


